
































Structures proposal from house 55 

Installation of photovoltaic solar panels on the roof 

Jennifer Norberry and David Keightley (house 55) wish to install solar panels on the 
north-facing roof of their house. These panels are designed to generate electricity that 
can be used to supply house 55, or be fed back into the power grid. 

The company that will do the installation is Nu Energy. The nature of the solar panels 
(and the deal they are offering) can be checked out at www.nuenergy.com.au. 

It may take some months before the panels finally are installed. 

The panels will be visible from the spine path, but only in winter when there are no 
leaves on the trees. They may be visible also to people standing in the end of the back 
yards of houses 54 and 56. 

The houses immediately affected are the two neighbouring houses (54 and 56), and 
those houses across the spine path from house 55 (36, 37 and 38). These properties 
support this proposal, which meets the Structures Guidelines of Urambi Village. 

Objections to this proposal must be submitted in writing or by email to an EC member 
before 5pm on 3 June 2009. 


